

Hudson K-8 School

3200 F. L. Shuttlesworth Drive Birmingham, Alabama 35207

Phone: 205.231.3000 Fax: 205.231.3072

Mr. Fred H. Stewart III, Principal Eric Gardner, Assistant Principal Catrina Gooden, Assistant Principal

May 15, 2020

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s)

All of us are living through an unprecedented time as we work to keep our communities safe and healthy in the face of COVID-19. It's amazing to see that the end of the school year arrived so quickly. I want to thank you all for the support and patience shown during these difficult times. Amid these unsettling circumstances, I want you and our students to know that every effort was made to foster learning with compassion. Furthermore, I would like to thank our hard-working faculty and staff for going over and beyond the call of duty for our students. Their commitment is outstanding and our kids are the beneficiaries. Thank you for providing rich, engaging, and well-rounded experiences for our students.

Additionally, please become familiar with our website https://www.bhamcityschools.org/Page/49. It will provide you with an excellent way to stay connected to find out updates on upcoming events such as:

- 2020 Summer Enrichment
- Online Registration
- Parent Newsletters
- COVID-19

We appreciate your support and commitment to our school. If you have questions or concerns, please contact me. Together, we will make this school year one of growth and achievement for all students.

Sincerely,

Fred H. Stewart III

Fred H. Stemmy 18

Principal